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HRBT, MMMBT TO REMAIN OPEN  

Jamestown-Scotland Ferry service at reduced capacity 

 

SUFFOLK – The Hampton Roads Bridge-Tunnel and the Monitor-Merrimac Memorial Bridge-

Tunnel will remain open to traffic, and the bridge-tunnels’ standard speed limit of 55 mph has 

been restored. 

 

Weather conditions are generally improving throughout the region as Hurricane Dorian heads out 

to sea. 

 

The Jamestown-Scotland Ferry is operating at reduced capacity, due to tidal conditions, with 

the Pocahontas in service. 

 

As the tide moves out throughout the region, VDOT is monitoring some reports of minor 

flooding/ponding on state-maintained roads, including I-264 east at Tidewater Drive (Exit 10) in 

Norfolk. 

 

Continue to exercise caution when traveling and use 511Virginia.org for the latest road 

conditions.  
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